
January 21,2020

Dear Colleague in Ministry,

Summer camp at Chapel Rock is a special and holy time for children and youth to form
Christian community with other Episcopalians from around the state and deepen their
relationships with Jesus.

Please find enclosed the 2020 Chapel Rock summer camp cards. We ask that you read them,
share them with those in charge of children's and youth ministry, distribute them among the
people in your congregations, and encourage parishioners to visit http://chapelrock.net/
camps.htm to sign all the kids in their lives up for summer camp. There is an Early Bird discount of

$20 when people register by March 31, and it is diocesan policy that no camper is turned away due to
inability to pay full tuition.

In addition to Youth and Children's camps, we will have our fifth annual diocesan Family Camp!
This event, running July 2-5 at Chapel Rock, is for families with kids of all ages. lt is a beautiful
experience of fun, prayer, and community for families; please encourage your families to take
advantage of this opportunity to unplug and reconnect! Registration will open on the Chapel
Rock web site in February, and you'll receive flyers shortly.

Thank you for your partnership in this ministry!

ln peace,

Jana Sundin
Canon for Children's Ministries

Jesse Villegas
Canon for Youth and Young Adult Ministries


